
Important Dates 

 

01.05.17 - Bank Holiday  

  **School Closed 

25.05.17 - Class Photos  

26.05.17 - School Disco  

26.05.17 - Last Day of Term 

29.05.17 - 02.06.17 - Half Term  

05.06.17 - First Day Back  

05.06.17 - Sports Week  

09.06.17 - Proposed Sports Day 

14.07.17 - Summer Fair  

21.07.17 -  Y6 performance to  

                   parents at 1.30pm 

21.07.17 - Year 6 Leavers Prom  

24.07.17 - Last Day of  

                 Term  

25.07.17 - Non Pupil Day 

26.07.17 - Non Pupil Day 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
Ferndale Road  
Camel’s Head  
Plymouth    
PL2 2EL  
Email: westonmill.office@discoverymat.co.uk 
 
Friday 28th April 2017  

Chief Executive Officer: Mrs Alison Nettleship 

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 

Assistant Head of School: Mrs Julia Down  

 

Staff news 

Some of you may be aware that Mrs Dibben  

got married over the Easter holidays, she is now 

Mrs Dinnis and all of the school correspondence 

will be amended to reflect this is due course. 

 

 

Mrs Blakeston is leaving  today 

pending the birth of her baby 

boy and we wish her all the very 

best and can’t wait to meet him.  

Bug Busting! 

Could we please ask you all to check your child’s hair 

today for head lice and treat if necessary. We need to 

do this at least once a month to be able to control this 

problem.  It would also be good if all long 

hair can please be tied back. Thank you 

for your co-operation in this matter. 

Plymouth Schools Challenge 

Well done to all the runners who took part in the Marathon challenge last Sunday. The weather was kind 

to us and everyone was so good.   
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SAINSBURYS ACTIVE KIDS - VOUCHERS 

Weston Mill Primary Academy are now collecting these vouchers which enable us to 

maintain good quality sports resources. The voucher collection box can be found in 

the school reception area.   Thank you for your support.  

Dogs  

Please be reminded that dogs should be 

secured away from the entrance to the 

school and not tied to the fence or gate 

immediately outside the school.   

Thank you for your cooperation.  

Payment Reminders 
 
Thank you to everyone who has paid monies for 
the trips.  For those who haven’t please see below. 
 
PGL Beam House 
The next instalment of £30 needs to be paid by 
Friday 28th April 2017.  
 
Nethercott Farm 
£75 deposits are now overdue, please pay by 
Tuesday 2nd May. 
 
London Trip 
Please be reminded that full payment MUST be 
made by 30th June, payments can be made in 
instalments to avoid a large balance being due. 
 
All payments must be paid using the Parent Pay 
system. Please let the school office know if you 
would like to make a card        
payment over the phone or if you 
would like to discuss your         
payment.  Thank you. 

Outdoor Assembly 

We managed to have an outside assembly this week and we were 

joined by the RNLI. The children and staff all enjoyed the assembly 

and thanked our guests for sharing their time and knowledge with 

us. 

The children were all well behaved and we look forward to many 

more outdoor events over the coming months. 

A the warmer weather approaches please 

ensure that you apply sun cream to your    

children before they come to school (do not 

send sun cream in with them) and caps can 

be worn providing they are worn the correct 

way and not back to front.  If your children 

choose to wear sun glasses to school please 

take them home with you for safe keeping and 

not leave them with them in 

school. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 




